Freedom of Information - Humberside Fire and Rescue Service 
2024/25 040 – House Fires Caused by/Involving E-scooters & E-bikes
 
The request is:
I would like to make a Freedom of Information request for the answers to the below questions.
· The number of house fires in your area involving and/or caused by an e-scooter incident in 2020
· The number of house fires in your area involving and/or caused by an e-scooter incident in 2021
· The number of house fires in your area involving and/or caused by an e-scooter incident in 2022
· The number of house fires in your area involving and/or caused by an e-scooter incident in 2023

Additionally, and only if this is categorised separately, can we also request the following: 

· The number of house fires in your area involving and/or caused by an e-bike incident in 2020
· The number of house fires in your area involving and/or caused by an e-bike incident in 2021
· The number of house fires in your area involving and/or caused by an e-bike incident in 2022
· The number of house fires in your area involving and/or caused by an e-bike incident in 2023

The response is:
You have previously requested this information on the 17th May 2024 so I would refer you to our response sent to you on the 20th May 2024. 

If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. A request for an internal review should be made within 40 working days of the date of this email. If you are not happy with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply direct to the Information Commissioner. The address is: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.
https://ico.org.uk/
